
 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

Dear fellow Residents, 21st September, 2017 

 

 

The Phelophepa ('Good Clean Health') Trains of Hope are two unique trains that operate as 

mobile healthcare hospitals, bringing much needed medical and educational services to 

impoverished rural areas of South Africa.  

 

 
 

 

      

 

  

With over 40 permanent staff and numerous volunteers, the trains are more than a mobile 

hospital, they provided out-reach and educational programmes and have thus far reached 23.5 

million people since they rolled out in 1994, which makes them the world's biggest mobile clinic! 

Phelophepa provides a simple, one-stop service for its patients everything a traveling hospital 

requires and the health care education outreach, ensures continued care once the train has 

departed. 

The Phelophepa Trains now consist of six on-board operational Clinics: The Health Clinic, The 

Roche Pharmacy Clinic, The Educational Clinic, The Dental Clinic, The Eye Clinic and the 

Psychology Clinic. 

There has been a request to have a ‘One off’ collection / donation of used spectacles, 

hearing aids, walking sticks, crutches etc. for "The Trains of Hope." 

 

Please can you all leave anything you are able to contribute with Rene before Monday 

25th September and all donations will be handed to Phelophepa on Tuesday 26th. 

 

 

 

 

 

  COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about various items 



 

 

PIANO RECITAL BY JUDY McLAREN 

 

I have pleasure in offering another short classical piano recital (Chopin, Schumann etc)  This 

will be at my house (Unit No 32) on Sunday,  22 October 2017 at 5 pm for 5.30. 

 

As space is limited to about 22,  please call me on extension 132 or email me at 

judyjhb@gmail.com to book,  and I shall respond. 

 

Judy McLaren no. 32 

 

 

 

 

Cheers  

 

Chris Edwards  -  Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom. 

(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 
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